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Example of upgrade across NSW 

Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $8.9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public 
education.  

Project overview 

Orange Grove Public School is being upgraded to include additional classrooms and new core 
facilities to meet the enrolment needs for the community, and preserving the western green 
space at the school, which has been identified as an important element for the community. 

The project will deliver: 

• a new school hall, canteen, and Out of School Hours care (OOSH) facilities.
• new administration and staff facilities
• 8 new general learning spaces
• 2 new shared learning spaces
• new staff and student amenities
• 4 refurbished classrooms in existing buildings A and D with a new lift in building 

A
• upgraded Practical Activities Areas (PAA) and a new veranda in building D.
• a Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) and landscaping
• library relocation from building C to building B, to make way for a new homebase 

building in place of building C, which will be demolished.
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Community information session: Monday 24 February 2025 

You are invited to attend a community information session to find out more about the Orange 
Grove Public School upgrade, view the final artist impressions, and speak to the project team. 

Time: 3:00 pm to 6:30 pm 

Location: Orange Grove Public School Hall 

You can drop in at any time during the session. If you are unable to attend, we will also share 
the designs with the community following the information session. 

Progress update 
After much consultation with the local community and community groups, the masterplan 
for Orange Grove Public School’s upgrade has been finalised. We are excited to be able to 
present the final artist impressions at an upcoming community information session. 

Next steps 

Our next steps are as follows: 

• submit planning application in early 2025
• award construction tender in mid 2025
• commence construction in late 2025
• continue coordination with the Saturday Market operators to ensure the market 

can run smoothly during construction period

• continue coordination with OOSH care operators

More information 

You can find more information about the project at 
https://edu.nsw.link/OGPS_Upgrade or by scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School 
Infrastructure during business hours on the contact details below.  
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